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Burwell Village College Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people  

and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

Burwell Village College Primary School 
The Causeway 

Burwell 
Cambridgeshire 

CB25 0DU 
 

Headteacher: Mr Antony Kern 

 
          Monday 22nd September 2025   

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Year 5 Play Leader Role 
 

We are delighted to inform you that, following your child’s excellent application for the Year 5 Play Leader role, they 
have been successfully appointed. 

The first training session, delivered by Premier Education, will take place on Friday 26th September 2025.  As the 
training will run during lunchtime, Play Leaders will have their lunch a little earlier than usual.  They can continue to 
order a school meal or bring a packed lunch from home.  If your child would like to bring an additional snack, there 
will be time for them to enjoy this after the training, before afternoon lessons begin. 

Further training sessions will be held on: 

 Friday 3rd October 2025 

 Friday 10th October 2025 

 Friday 17th October 2025 

 Friday 7th November 2025 

 Friday 14th November 2025 

We are very proud of your child for taking on this responsibility and look forward to seeing them grow in their new 
role. 

 
Regards, 
 

K. Mansfield  
Miss K. Mansfield 
Assistant Headteacher 


